Keep what you need... 7\/L ‘

ST. GEORGE SCHOOL

UNIFORM CLOSET

Kids grow fast! Need any uniforms?? Visit the St. George School
Uniform Closet for a wide selection of clean, “gently used” uniforms.
And, because the closet is stocked with items donated by families who
have been right where you are, when you find the right fit, there is no
cost to you! Come and check out the closet and see if there is anything
your child(ren) can use.

Can’t get to school during office hours? End a note with the item(s) and
size(s) you are looking for, and we will try and find a match and send it
back home with your child.

Help Us Keep the Closet Well-Stocked!

Has your child outgrown his/her school uniforms? St. George School
Uniform Closet is always looking for clean, “gently used” uniforms in
good condition. If your child is no longer using certain sizes, please
consider donating them to the Uniform Closet. This great resource is
only possible because of the generosity of our school families; please
help us keep it going by donating your families’ old uniforms.

Any questions, contact Donna Kavanaugh at
dkavanaugh@stgeorgeschool.org.
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